
 

April 10, 2015 
 
 
 
PACIFIC POWER 
R BRYCE DALLEY 
825 NE MULTNOMAH 
SUITE 2000 
PORTLAND, OR 97232 
 
 
RE: Docket No. ADV 27/Advice No. 15-007 
 
 
On April 7, 2015, Pacific Power filed a revised sheet for inclusion in its tariff,  
PUC OR No. 36. 
 
This filing revises the incentive rates in Schedule 136 and identifies the capacity amounts that 
Pacific Power plans to make available for the May 1, 2015, reservation period. 
 
Pursuant to Order No. 15-092, the sheet filed under Advice No. 15-007 is accepted and will 
become effective with service rendered on and after  
May 15, 2015. 
 
One receipted copy of this sheet is returned for your files.  
 
 
 
 

 
Aster R. Adams, Ph.D. 
Administrator 
Energy Resources & Planning 
(503) 378-5363 
aster.adams@state.or.us 
 
 
 
pac15-007 
 
 


